
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Pine Class Newsletter 

Friday 14th March 2025   

This Week…  

The children have all worked very hard this week, we have been very proud of the 
resilience they have all shown! Some of the learning we have completed this week includes: 

• Maths – We have completed our unit on measuring length and height. We have 
learnt to measure and compare lengths using cubes and then centimetres using a 
ruler.  

• English – We completed our story writing unit by writing a retell of the story Jack 
and the Beanstalk. We were so impressed by how hard the children worked on their 
stories, they all used fantastic adjectives within their stories! 

• Computing – We have continued to use the direction keys on the keyboard to direct 
characters through mazes. We have had to think carefully about the algorithm we 
need to create to make sure our characters get the right place. 

• DT – We have designed and labelled our puppets and will begin to sew these soon! 

Home Learning 

• Spelling – Please find this week’s spelling sheet in your child’s folder. This 
reinforces our learning around spelling words as a plural ending in -s or -es. Please 
make sure spelling folders are returned by Thursday ready for the next piece of 
homework to be put in.   

• Maths – Please find a maths task on your child’s Mathseeds account. The activity 
this week reinforces our learning around measuring length. 

• Reading – As always, it would really benefit your child’s reading if they read the 
book at least 4 times over the week. Please write a comment in the contact book 
each time your child reads at home.  


